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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Behavioral Health Administration’s Clinical Services Division (Adults and Older Adults) is
hosting a webinar for all behavioral health providers on the following topic:

Increasing Access to COVID-19 Vaccines for Service Recipients within the PBHS:
Lessons from Howard and Frederick Counties

As of October 18, 2021, Howard and Frederick Counties were among the top jurisdictions in
Maryland with individuals 12 years of age and older served in the PBHS being fully vaccinated.
The percentage of fully vaccinated individuals for Howard County is 59% and for Frederick
County is 53%.

Learn how to expand COVID vaccine messaging and education, utilize existing infrastructure
and operational protocols, and develop partnerships with community-based organizations to
plan and to provide vaccination at mobile or pop-up clinics.

Friday, November19 | 1-2 p.m.

Video call: https://meet.google.com/sed-pmws-tvt
Or dial: +1 678-753-7814 PIN: 435 878 416#

Presenters:

e Local Behavioral Health Authority, Bureau of Behavioral Health, Howard County Health
o Roe Rodgers-Bonaccorsy, Director
o Shereen Cabrera-Bentley, Deputy Director

e Local Behavioral Health Authority, Frederick County Health Department

o Andrea Walker, Director
o Sarah Drennan, Deputy Director

e (Q&A Session
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